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March 21, 2006 
 
Send via e-mail to: 
LTDunwoody@onyxsp.com  
 
 
 
 
Ms. Linda Dunwoody 
Operations Manager 
Onyx Environmental Services, LLC 
342 Marpan Lane 
Tallahassee, Florida 32305 
 
Dear Ms. Dunwoody: 
 
 We appreciate the timely submittal, dated February 15, 2006, of your facility’s 
Alternate Management Plan Report for CY 2005.  The concentrations reported for both 
glass and aluminum satisfy the CY 2005 requirements of Chapter 62-737.840(3)(d). 
 
 If you have any questions regarding the Alternate Management Plan 
requirements or the RCRA program please contact Melissa Woehle at (850) 595-8300, 
extension 1251 or via email: melissa.woehle@dep.state.fl.us  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
JCB:mw 
 
 
 
 
 

"More
 
 
Jim Byer 
Hazardous Waste Section  
Supervisor 

 Protection, Less Process" 
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